Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

January – February 2017

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safety-and-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Bangladesh: Escalation in campaign to silence garment workers," Solidarity Center, Dhaka, January 2017:

http://www.solidaritycenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/Bangladesh-Escalation-in-campaign-to-silence-garment-workers-2017-01-14.pdf

"Protests in Bangladesh shake a global workshop for apparel," Rachel Abrams and Maher Sattar, New York Times, January 22, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/01/22/business/bangladesh-protest-apparel-clothing.html?emc=edit th 20170123&nl=todaysheadlines&nlid=72331289& r=0

"Bangladesh's crackdown on labor," New York Times editorial, February 1, 2017: https://www.nytimes.com/2017/02/01/opinion/bangladeshs-crackdown-on-labor.html?ref=opinion&r=1

"How repressive law enforcement crushed minimum wage protests in Bangladesh's garment sector," David Bergman and Muktadir Rashid, The Wire, February 2, 2017: https://thewire.in/104737/bangladesh-garment-workers-minimum-wage/

"Misconceptions regarding mass arrests and termination in Bangladesh," Worker Rights Consortium, February 4, 2017:

 $\underline{http://www.workersrights.org/freports/WRC\%20re\%20Bangladesh\%20Misconceptions.p} \ df$

"Global #EveryDay Counts campaign targets Bangladesh Embassies," Clean Clothes Campaign, February 15, 2017:

 $\underline{https://cleanclothes.org/news/2017/02/15/everyday counts-campaign-targets-bangladesh-\underline{embassies-in-us-and-europe}}$

"Branded childhood; How garment brands contribute to low wages, long working hours, school dropout and child labour in Bangladesh," SOMO and Stop Child Labour, January 2017:

https://www.somo.nl/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/Branded-childhood-web.pdf

"Community integration and life satisfaction among individuals with spinal cord injury living in the community after receiving institutional care in Bangladesh," Nayeem Ahmed, Mohammad Quadir, Mohammad Akhlasur Rahman, and Hasant Alamgir," Disability and Rehabilitation, February 2017:

http://www.tandfonline.com/doi/full/10.1080/09638288.2017.1283713

"OECD Due Diligence Guidance for Responsible Supply Chains in the Garment and Footwear Sector," Organization for Economic Cooperation and Development (OECD), February 2017:

https://mneguidelines.oecd.org/OECD-Due-Diligence-Guidance-Garment-Footwear.pdf

News from the **International Labor Organization**

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"Managing safety and health in the workplace," manual in Bangla, January 19, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS 541997/lang--en/index.htm

"Safety Committee," manual in Bangla, January 19, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS 541995/lang--en/index.htm

"Pyschosocial counselling guideline for the survivors of industrial disasters," January 25, 2017:

http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS 543487/lang--en/index.htm

"Inspection checklist a new step in labour inspectorate reform," February 2, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Projects/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/WCMS 543296/lang--en/index.htm

"Stopping the sparks flying boosts factory safety in Bangladesh," February 6, 2017: http://ilo.org/safework/whatsnew/WCMS 543333/lang--en/index.htm

News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Letter to Prime Minister Sheikh Hasina" regarding Ashulia wage protests, January 12, 2017:

 $\frac{http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Letter-to-PM-Hasina-on-Response-to-Ashulia-Wage-Protests.pdf}{\\$

"Annual Report – 2015," released on January 31, 2017: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2017/01/publication-annual-report-2015/

"Accord Progress Fact Sheet," February 2017:

http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Accord-Progress-Factsheet-February-2017.pdf

News from the **Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety**

Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Four more Alliance factories achieve substantial completion of their Corrective Action Plans; Operations suspended in 15 others," January 9, 2017: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/418-4-alliance-factories-completion

"Alliance statement on deadly footwear factory fire in Dhaka," January 30, 2017: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/420-alliance-statement-on-deadly-footwear-factory-fire-in-dhaka

"Ten more Alliance factories achieve substantial completion of their Corrective Action Plans; Operations suspended in 11 others," February 10, 2017: <a href="http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/422-ten-more-alliance-factories-achieve-substantial-completion-of-their-corrective-action-plans-operations-suspended-in-eleven-others

Earlier Articles and Reports

"Detention of Labor Rights Advocates in Bangladesh," Worker Rights Consortium and 26 other unions and labor rights organizations December 23, 2016: http://www.workersrights.org/freports/Jt%20Ltr%20to%20Brands%20re%20Bangladesh %2012.23.16.pdf

"Bangladesh textile workers face layoffs & prosecutions: Global corporations must act," Owen Tudor, TUC International Relations Department, December 27, 2016: http://strongerunions.org/2016/12/27/bangladesh-textile-workers-face-layoffs-prosecutions-global-corporates-must-act/

"Garment factories dismiss 'at least 1,500 workers'; Union leaders among 30 held over walkout by thousands of workers of factories that supply clothes to top western brands," Al-Jazeera, December 28, 2016:

 $\frac{http://www.aljazeera.com/news/2016/12/garment-factories-dismiss-1500-workers-161228191318460.html$

"Heartbreaking photos show what it's like living in a walled city of a brothel [in Bangladesh]," Kenneth Dickerman, The Washington Post, June 13, 2016: <a href="https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/in-sight/wp/2016/06/13/heartbreaking-photos-show-what-its-like-living-in-a-walled-city-of-a-brothel/?tid=hybrid experimentrandom 2 na&utm term=.bd788030e8ed

January 2017 articles and reports

"Bangladesh assures 5% cash incentive to apparel exporters," Fiber2Fashion, January 3, 2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-clothing-policy-news/bangladesh-assures-5-cash-incentive-to-apparel-exporters-203350-newsdetails.htm

"Bangladesh should explore more global markets: PM Hasina," Fiber2Fashion, January 4, 2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/textile-fairs-news/bangladesh-should-explore-more-global-markets-pm-hasina-203379-newsdetails.htm

"US warns about travel to Bangladesh," US News & World Report, January 5, 2017: http://www.usnews.com/news/world/articles/2017-01-05/us-warns-about-travel-to-bangladesh

"Understanding workers' knowledge of working conditions in Bangladeshi garment factories," Rachel Heath, International Growth Centre, January 9, 2017: http://www.theigc.org/project/understanding-workers-knowledge-of-working-conditions-in-bangladeshi-garment-factories/

"Better compliance to boost RMG exports by 10 pc: Study," The Financial Express (Dhaka), January 10, 2017:

http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2017/01/10/58696/Better-compliance-to-boost-RMG-exports-by-10pc:-Study

"High rent traps Bangladesh's garment workers in a cycle of debt," Garment Worker Diaries, Fashion Revolution, January 13, 2017:

http://us10.campaign-

archive1.com/?u=cc01ea67d5154119f20a9016f&id=fcfdff0c0b&e=cde5d5a9fa

"Retailers concerned over labour unrest; send letter to PM," Refayet Ullah Mirdha, Thee Daily Star (Dhaka), January 17, 2017:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/retailers-concerned-over-labour-unrest-1346332

"Apparel factory workers protest at Dhaka's Kuril for annual leave wages," bdnews24.com, January 18, 2017:

 $\underline{\text{http://bdnews24.com/bangladesh/2017/01/18/apparel-factory-workers-protest-at-dhakas-kuril-for-annual-leave-wages}$

"To secular Bangladeshis. Textbook changes are harbinger," Ellen Barry and Julfikar Ali Manik, New York Times, January 22, 2017:

https://www.nytimes.com/2017/01/22/world/asia/bangladesh-textbooks-radical-islam.html

"Tannery workers want 2016 pact implementation by Thursday," The New Age (Dhaka), January 22, 2017:

http://www.newagebd.net/article/7530/tannery-workers-want-2016-pact-implementation-by-thursday

"Garments to continue to boost Bangladesh exports," Michelle Russel, Just-Style, January 26, 2017:

http://www.just-style.com/news/garments-to-continue-to-boost-bangladesh-

exports id129860.aspx?utm source=daily-

html&utm medium=email&utm campaign=26-01-

2017&utm term=id95991&utm content=471358

"BGMEA wants 'Version 2.0' to replace Accord, Alliance," Moinul Haque, The New Age (Dhaka), January 28, 2017:

http://www.newagebd.net/article/8004/bgmea-wants-version-20-to-replace-accordalliance

February 2017 articles and reports

"Minister: Bangladesh apparel sector has 540 trade unions," The New Age (Dhaka), February 3, 2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-apparel-sector-has-540-trade-unions-203898-newsdetails.htm

"Labour rights groups call for a review of EU-Bangladesh trade agreement following massive crackdown on workers rights," Clean Clothes Campaign, February 13, 2017: https://cleanclothes.org/news/press-releases/2017/02/13/labour-rights-groups-call-for-a-review-of-eu-bangladesh-trade-agreement-following-massive-crackdown-on-workers-rights

"TUC [UK] calls for end to repression of trade union activists in Bangladesh," February 15, 2017:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/node/126442

Related Global Supply Chain Issues

"World's 8 richest have as much wealth as bottom of humanity, Oxfam says," Gerry Mullany, New York Times, January 16, 2017: https://www.nytimes.com/2017/01/16/world/eight-richest-wealth-oxfam.html

"An economy for the 99% It's time to build a human economy that benefits everyone, not just the privileged few," Oxfam International, January 16, 2017: https://www.oxfam.org/en/research/economy-99

"Davos elite fret about inequality over vintage wine and canapes; worker power and redistributing wealth are not on the agenda," Peter S Goodman, New York Times, January 18, 2017:

 $\underline{https://www.nytimes.com/2017/01/18/business/dealbook/world-economic-forum-davos-backlash.html}$

"India wants Apple, but not all officials are biting; Apple lists demands for producing in India," Sanjeev Miglani and Rajesh Kumar Singh, Reuters, January 19, 2017: http://www.reuters.com/article/us-apple-india-idUSKBN153026

"The Myanmar Dilemma; Can the garment industry deliver decent jobs for workers in Myanmar?" SOMO, Action Labor Rights and Labor Rights Defenders and Promoters, February 2017:

https://www.somo.nl/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/The-Myanmar-Dilemma-Full-Report.pdf

"Made in Myanmar; Entrenched poverty or decent jobs for garment workers?" Oxfam, Briefing Paper 209, December 2015:

https://www.oxfam.org/sites/www.oxfam.org/files/file_attachments/bp209-made-in-myanmar-garment-workers-091215-en_0.pdf

Compiled by Garrett Brown, February 17, 2017